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Submission: Please accept my submission. I am opposed to the SRV for the Clarence Valley Council because i believe the
council has not managed revenue and has failed to balance expenditure with revenue. Rather than raise rates councl should be
looking to find alternative revenue. It should be capitalising on the tourist and infrastructure boom within the CVC. Council
provides some excellent services, it should not be involved in enterprises where the private sector is better suited for
delievering services.eg Grafton Airport and the South Grafton cattle yards. I think many of the problems with balancing the
books has come about because of the forced amalgamation of the councils.





